
From: Chris Keturakis
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: I/O Arcade Bar alcohol license
Date: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 9:31:12 AM

Dear Mr. Verbick,

As as Madison resident, I wanted to write you to express my support and enthusiasm for the 
I/O Arcade Bar that is coming to the Willy St. area. I am hoping for a positive decision 
tomorrow during the alcohol license review. Many cities already have established arcade bars 
and an adult gaming space is something that Madison is desperately missing. Please consider 
granting a liquor license to I/O Arcade Bar.

Regards,

-------------------------------------------------
Chris Keturakis, PhD




